
PTO 12/6/23 
 

Board Updates 
- Academic Honor Banner going to be redone, PTO approved $995.23 to do it.  
- Opportunity Grant granted for blankets for grieving students and a check was dropped 

off 
- PTO to start selling stickers for water bottles, computers, etc for a fundraiser 
- Fun Friday December 8th, music for 5th period 
- Teacher Breakfast- December 18th (Teachers to wear holiday clothing) 

 
Committees 

- Ending food trucks, not worth the effort and not making the money 
- To try restaurants, maybe once a month 
- Thinking about other fundraiser 

- Curriculum Liaison- next meeting January 
- Transportation- just our buses in May 
- Facilities- 30, in April, purchase snacks and drinks, split between Linworth and 

Evening Street 
 

- Scholarships & Review 
- Received checks for Granby, Bluffsview, and Worthington Hills 
- To up dues: $20? $25? And to send out a blurb of what money goes to 

 
Treasurer Report 

- 99 Pledges in March for March Madness 
 
Principal/Assistant Principal Report 

- State tests next week 
- Home for the Holidays Concert is Thursday and Friday, there will be vendors and hot 

chocolate. Always have a theme around a Christmas movie 
- Construction starts in March 

 
Hospitality 

- Teacher Breakfast- Gigi to call Roshi tomorrow, Josh to follow up with Gigi on Friday. 


